
 

TOWN OF CHESTER 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

WARD DISTRICTS 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of 

Chester on February 28, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. at the Town of Chester Town Hall, located at 1786 

Kings Highway, Chester, New York 10918, regarding the creation of Ward District boundaries. 

 

At such public hearing, all persons in attendance will be given an opportunity to be heard.  

Written and oral statements will be taken at that time and in advance, in writing, to Attention: 

Linda A. Zappala, Town Clerk, Town of Chester, 1786 Kings Highway, Chester, New York or 

by email to lzappala@thetownofchester.org.   

 

 

By Order of the Town of Chester Town Board: 

 

Linda A. Zappala 

Town Clerk 

Dtd: January 31, 2024 

 


